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School Nursery 

 

We have funded spaces in our school nursery from September 2021 for children who 

are three this term, and paid sessions for children 

who are three next term or who have a golden 

ticket. Please collect a form from the school 

office.  
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Tuesday 8th June – Kingfishers and Woodpeckers 

Wednesday 9th June – Swallows 

Thursday 10th June – Swans 

 

 

Educational visit to Skern Lodge 

 

Your child will be visiting Skern Lodge in Northam as part of our topic “Explorers”. They will need 

to be in school at 8.15am as the coach will be leaving school at 8.30am. They will be returning 

from their visit at the later time of 5.30pm. If there are any hold ups on the way back from 

Skern Lodge, we will let you know via call text. 

 

Your child will need a waterproof coat, old clothes and suitable footwear. All activities require 

that long hair is tied back and that jewellery is removed. We will provide a packed lunch for your 

child unless they wish to bring their own lunch. 

 

Thank you  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

The recent Group photographs are now ready to view and purchase. 

  

There will be a “deliver to school” option open for approx. 14 days, otherwise home 

delivery is available for £5 postage and packing. 

  

If you need assistance please call 01736 751555 (option 3) or contact Tempest direct on 

their home page. 

 

Thank you 

  

Tempest Photography  

  
 



 

After School Clubs 

We have a few spaces in the following clubs if your child would like to join please 

contact the school on Ilfracombe 863462. 

           Mondays                                        Tuesdays  

         Year 2 – Multi skills                                      Year 2 – Outdoor Play 

         Year 1 – Multi skills                                       Year 1 – Tennis 

 

 

 

Covid-19 Arrangements from Saturday 29th May 

Where pupils attending school test positive, having developed symptoms within 48 

hours of being in school, the school is required to identify close contacts and advise 

self-isolation, as the individual may have been infectious whilst in school.  Please email : 

covid@goodilf.org.uk.  This mailbox will be monitored on Saturday 29th and Sunday 30th 

May until 3.30pm. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

       

We wish all of our families a lovely half term break.  The school will be open again on 

Monday 7th June 2021. 

 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant  

Executive Headteacher  
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